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Nominations Open for the 2024 ICTAZ Awards 

13th November 2024 

 

Dear Member(s) 

Thank you for your valuable feedback, which we truly appreciate. An independent team was constituted to 

develop the awards concept, including the categories, nomination, and judging procedures. This team worked 

diligently and independently to ensure a comprehensive and inclusive approach. 

While we may not have exhaustively captured every possible award category this year, feedback like yours helps 

us identify areas for improvement. Rest assured, we will consider including the suggestions for next year’s 

awards to ensure broader representation. 

That said, the awards categories referenced in your feedback are already covered. What we have published so 

far represents a segment of the awards, specifically for individual groups. There are additional categories under 

Corporate & Public Sector and Company & Individual groups that we will soon share on all our platforms. 

You may wish to know that the nomination form as all of these. 

For example, the following awards address the areas you mentioned: 

• Excellence in Emerging Technology: Covers AI as well as other cutting-edge technologies. 

• ICT Infrastructure Development: Encompasses networks and other infrastructure projects. 

• Application Solution Excellence: Highlights innovative software application development. 

• ICT Researcher of the Year: Recognizes outstanding research in ICT across the industry. 

As this is the inaugural event, the team did its utmost to ensure a wide representation of the industry. However, 

we acknowledge that some aspects may not have been fully addressed. Your feedback is invaluable in refining 

the process, and we are committed to expanding and improving the awards in future editions. 

Please continue sharing your thoughts and suggestions—they are essential to our growth and success. 

Best regards, 

 

 

Mwazi Sakala (Ms) 

Communications and Compliance Officer 
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